45 Ellengowan Dr

Brinkin

NT 0810

28 January 2015

Anthony.brennan@nt.gov.au
Strategic Lands Planning,

Department of Planning,

PO Box 1680, 

Darwin, NT 0801

Dear Sir

Re: Proposed Planning Scheme Amendment Lot 5182, Darwin, and Part Lot 8630, Nightcliff.

Please accept my additional objections to the most recent Planit application.

The Planit application gives the impression that this is the same application dealt with previously. Obviously this is not true because the land involved is beyond the boundaries of the rezoned area granted to Ernie Chin’s Dragon Lady Pty Ltd by Minister Chandler in March, 2014.
As the Planit application states, some of the land in the application map is still zoned conservation.  It is essential that there be a hearing into the rezoning of this additional land.

The enlarged application intrudes further into the Aboriginal burials area and the AAPA restricted area.

As previously stated, the area of the application is the only all-weather entrance to the lease area containing monsoon forest, Mangrove forests and a beach surveyed in 1979 as a public right of way.

The advertised application in the NT News has the whole area of the Kulaluk lease shaded. There is no indication of what area is applied for and the pink notice is further down Dick Ward Drive.

Because of these and other irregularities, I request that the Planit application be withdrawn.

Yours sincerely

Dr William B Day

Consulting Anthropologist

0408946942

